
 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

                   

                    

                

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

2 March 2023 

Doug Jones, M.A., RPA 

Marine Archaeologist/Gulf of Mexico Region Tribal Liaison 

Bureau of Ocean Energy Management 

1201 Elmwood Park Blvd 

New Orleans, LA 70123 

Re: Finding of No Effect for Gulf of Mexico Wind leases 

Dear Doug Jones: 

We acknowledge receipt of the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management’s Finding of No Historic Properties Affected 
for the Issuance of Commercial and Research Leases within the gulf of Mexico Wind Energy Areas. WE have 

reviewed the Finding and have no concerns for the issuance of commercial and research leases in the proposed Gulf of 

Mexico energy areas. We look forward to consulting with the Bureau as these projects progress. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chip McGimsey at cmcgimsey@crt.la.gov  or 225-219-4598. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Sanders 

State Historic Preservation Officer 
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